i

CITY CF

Albugquerque

February 17,1998

Levi J. Valdez
George T. Rodriguez Development Consultant

- 12800 San Juan NE

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87123

RE: ENGINEER CERTIFICATION FOR HIGHLAND MEDICAL SUPPLY (K14-D438)
CERTIFICATION STATEMENT DATED 2/6/98

Dear Mr. Valdez:

Based on the information provided on your February 6,1998 submittal, Engineer Certification for
the above referenced site is acceptable. -

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3986.

C: Andrew Garcia | Sincerely
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Bernie J. Montoya CE
Associate Engineer

Good for You, Albuquerque!




